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Maritime cybersecurity risks outweigh coming rules

By Sascha Matuszak

The International Maritime Organization has scheduled the rollout of its newest cybersecurity guidelines for
2021, but critics within the International Maritime Organization and other organizations wonder if the
regulations will be up to the task.
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